Jackson Point General Membership Meeting
10/26/2024

President Lance Audirsch called the meeting. There was no reading of the previous minutes due to a member having a medical emergency resulting in cancellation of the meeting. 

Treasurer Report: Ernie Sibley presented a profit and loss statement and financial statement.

Joey Travis called roll and handed out ballots. 

Lann Wilf gave a report on the 2023 deer harvest, stating the club has done a good job on the doe harvest and anticipates an even better 2024 harvest. Please see the attachment in the main body of the email for his complete presentation.

Four current board members up for re-election are: Jeff Carnathan, Shannon Kelley, Gary Inman, and Turner Sibley.
	Kip Bartlett has nominated Eddie Joe Bartlett and Gwendolyn Gschwend has nominated Kip Bartlett. 

Eddie Bartlett proposed to bring back the 75+ rule, or what is commonly called the “old man rule”. Eddie also proposed a reduction in the BC score of the bucks. He proposed reducing the 10 point from 160 to 150 BC and reduce from 150 to 140 on the 9 point. Reduce to 130 on the 8 points. 

Dale Carroll proposed the following:
	Sell the memberships that the club has purchased and currently holding inventory and reduce the membership dues from $2,500 to $1,000 per year. He also proposed to change the buck harvest to kill one buck of your choice as long as it is a 6 point of larger. 

Ballots were collected. Lannie Travis, Peggy Kelley, Tiffany Vansickle, and Jamie Lee Kelley tallied the votes. 
	Board members elected or re-elected are as follows: Jeff Carnathan, Shannon Kelley, Gary Inman, and Turner Sibley.

The motion to bring back the 75+ or “old man rule” failed. The motion to reduce the buck criteria failed. The motion to sell the in-house membership and change membership dues to $1,000 failed. The motion to kill the buck of your choice, 6 point or larger, failed.

With no further business, Ernie moved to adjourn, Turner seconded, the motion was accepted. Meeting was adjourned.
